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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Well done to our Foundation children on their first full-time week in 

school. You have all done so well! 

The children in all classes have done some wonderful learning 

already and it is lovely to see some exciting home learning projects 

coming in already – great job everyone! 

Year Three went on a trip to the Royal Cornwall Museum this week 

to take part in a workshop called ‘The Stone Age to The Iron Age’. 

Miss Pearce and Mrs A were incredibly impressed with the behavior 

of the children and both said that they were great ambassadors for 

the school. Thank you to the parents who were able to help us take 

the children on this super learning experience. 

It is lovely to see a lot of new faces at Running Club – and it is never 

too late to join! KS1 children must come with an adult, KS2 children 

are able to come on their own. Before attending, please ensure you 

sign a permission form which you can get from the office. 

I look forward to seeing you all at the PTCA Coffee Morning next 

Friday where you will have the opportunity to meet the PTCA as well 

as raise some money for Macmillan whilst eating cake! 

We hope you all have a lovely weekend 

Best wishes 

Miss Lock 

School week commencing 17th September 
 

97.6% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 

Joint 1st place is Year 3, 4 & 6 with 100% 
Classes with over 97%  
and above: 
Years 1, 3, 4, 5 and 6 
This is fantastic!  
Well done Devoran 

 
 

 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
 

SHARING ASSEMBLIES: 

All assemblies are on Tuesdays at 2:30pm 

30th October - Year Six 
6th November – Year Five 
20th November – Year Three 
27th November – Year Two 
4th December – Year One 
11th December – Year Four   
 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS: (appointments to 

follow) 

Tuesday 20th November 

Wednesday 21st November 

SECONDARY TRANSFER 
 

Thursday 27th September - Penair School Open 
Evening – Year 5 and 6 (at Penair) 
October 4th at 3:20pm – Y5/6 Penair meeting 
with Mr Davidson (for parents and children, 
held at Devoran School)  
 

We hope that Year 1 and 3 are excited about starting their swimming 

sessions on Monday. Please ensure that the children are ready with all 

the correct kit; we will be leaving promptly at 9:15 so please ensure 

your child is on time so we can register them beforehand.  

This is a polite reminder that when 

dropping children to breakfast club, 

please do not drive into the staff car 

park. 

Thank you for your  

cooperation 
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Next week is ‘sharing experiences 

through imaginative play’.  

Enjoy everyone! 
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